Advertisments, Articles, and More

REMODELING SPECIALIST IN RANCH AREA

KITCHEN, BATH, ADDITIONS, AND REPAIRS ELECTRICAL, PLUMBING, AND ROOFING

Call for consultation and estimate (626) 796-3860 Duane or Ron Rock

Local service since 1963 Licensed & Bonded #894866 Father and son team. Ranch residents.

www.rockconsructioninc.biz

Rock Construction Corporation

Join us at our family of restaurants! 1 Hour of Free Validated Parking



'Voted Best Yucatán & Mexican Restaurant" Luncheon & Dinner daily ~ Courtyard Dining ~ Mariachis on Friday

Guitar Serenades on Saturday Evenings

LET US CATER YOUR SPECIAL EVENT! ~ Holidays ~ Weddings ~ Birthdays ~ We are the ones to make it happen!



Best Breakfast in Town ~ Lunch & Dinner Beer & Wine Service 698 E. Colorado Blvd. Pasadena, CA (626) 844-3254



"Specialty Coffees, Pastries, lce Cream, Desserts" 696 E. Colorado Blvd. Suite 17 Pasadena, CA (626) 796-8256

Performance Nissan

peech & Language



(626) 305-3000 • Fax (626) 303-3350 1434 Buena Vista Street, Duarte, California 91010

Homework Help

New and used car sales, service, and parts

Back To Health

🖈 Sport Injury Massage

www.yahairascafe.com

- 🏂 Back Pain
- Muscle Spasm
- 💸 Sciatic Nerve
- Car Accident
- 🏠 Neck Pain
- Migraine Headache
- Golf Wrist, Shoulder Injury



626-466-6314

Sonia Rudolph Private Academic Tutor In your home Pre-Kindergarten - 5th Grade -Language Arts Mathematics Pre-reading **Phonics**

626 351 4397 STUDENTS' CORNER

(626) 351-4397

Available to babysit: Shauna, age 17. I live in Upper Hastings Ranch. CPR class & childcare volunteer for 5+ years. 351-0348

ADVERTISING IN THE LARIAT

Interested in advertising in The Lariat? Please call Jolean Matsumoto at (626) 351-8781 or e-mail inmatsumoto@ verizon.net for pricing and details. Ads must be in high resolution jpeg format or written in text. Please include images or logos with the text.

UHRA Dues Reminder

Have you paid your dues? The \$20 annual dues covers our liability insurance, printing and postage for The Lariat, storage of large, holiday displays, expenses connected with the Annual Meeting, National Night Out, Pancake Breakfast, Holiday Light Up, other events for the community, scholarships, and donations.

Please contact your block captain to pay your dues. If you don't know your block captain or if you don't have one, please contact Tiffany Gardner or Kjell Kling (see the board member listing on the back of The Lariat). If you've already paid, thank you very much for keeping the Upper Hastings Ranch Association active. We all benefit from having an active association in this community.

2012 DUES REMITTANCE FORM Please include with payment of \$20

Mail to: UHRA P.O. Box 5131, Pasadena, CA 91117

| Name: | | |
|------------------|--|--|
| Mailing Address: | | |
| Telephone: | | |
| E-mail Address: | | |

A Reminder about the City Ordinance on Leaf Blowers

We all like to enjoy our yards, pools, and patios in the evenings, but the peace and quiet is often spoiled by the noise and dust of leaf blowers. Please observe the city ordinance on this topic:

(Pasadena City Ord. 6845 § 3, 2000: Ord. 6227 § 1 (part), 1987)

"It is unlawful for any person to use or to operate, or cause to be operated any type of leaf-blowing machine or device within a residential area before 8:00 a.m. and after 6:00 p.m. Monday through Friday; before 9:00 a.m. and after 5:00 p.m. on Saturday; or at any time on Sunday."

Let Your Neighbors Know What You Do

Have you ever needed a computer repair person, plumber, or electrician right away but didn't know anyone you could reach quickly? Someone who does exactly what you need may live right down the street from you.

The UHRA board members have thought of a way to keep business in the Ranch and help neighbors find neighbors quickly. We are thinking about creating a magnet listing professionals in the neighborhood. For \$25 you could list your name, business, phone number and email address. The listing would be placed on a refrigerator magnet which we will update annually. Interested in getting more information?

Please e-mail TiffanyAGardner@gmail.com to find out how to get started.

Please note: This notice is being reposted in case people missed it in the last issue.

Meeting Each Other, Sharing Ideas

The Upper Hastings Ranch board members hosted a thank you brunch for the block captains at Raffi's Catering and Banquet on June 24. Many block captains met each other for the first time, and each took a few minutes to talk about events happening on his/her street and to share tips about meeting neighbors, collecting dues, and organizing for holiday light up. The UHRA board was pleased to see so many people at the first ever thank you brunch. The block captains are the board's best connection to the neighborhood. They halp with distributing information and collecting dues

you brunch. The block captains are the board's best connection to the neighborhood. They help with distributing information and collecting dues, and if you have questions or suggestions for the board, they call one of the board members right away. They are all volunteers, and the board members



appreciate their work. Do you know your block captain? Would you like to volunteer to be a block captain? Please contact Kjell Kling or Tiffany Gardner (see contact information on the back of The Lariat) for more information.

We Want to Hear Your Story

If you have stories about early Upper Hastings Ranch, we want to hear from you. Please contact Kathy Gregg by phone (626-351-8281) or email (kaaath74@yahoo.com). She will interview you for a future article for The Lariat.

More Pancake Breakfast Photos















